
CDAC MEETING MINUTES 05/24/23 

Chair: Kevin Raday 
Members Present: Al Bottone, Greg Bullard, Beth Cosey, Maggie Lynn, 
Evan Miller, Margaret Lindsey Sanborn, Amy Stone

Others Present: Laurie Bragg, Deb Brusini, Carrye Castleman-Ross, Gary 
Colello, Tori Hill, Robert McHatton, Keri Montague, Robert Peabody


Select Board Report (Robert McHatton)

- Transfer Station hours are changing to 7:00 AM to 3:30 PM, 5 days/wk, 

Tuesday thru Saturday

- At the recommendation of the Recycle Committee, the Select Board is 

considering a company to collect clothing and discarded fabrics for 
recycling. This would be in addition to the current collection by the 
Salvation Army and would involve no cost to the Town.


TML 4-H Foundation (Laurie Bragg) 

An overview of the above was presented by Laurie Bragg as she becomes 
the Executive Director:

   - Innovation Lab & Learning Center

   - Magic Lantern

   - Web’s Tavern

   - Pine Tree 4-H

   - Univ. of Maine Co-op Extension

   -  summer 


7 Year History of CDAC (Margaret Lindsey Sanborn)

- A history of the last 7 years of the CDAC was given by Margaret Lindsey  
Sanborn at her last meeting as a member of the Committee. Of note was 
the changing composition of the committee and its consistent advisory 
role.


